
 

 

 

 

ESCRICK CE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 6 

10th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Headteacher Awards – I am pleased to share with you that the following children were 

presented with the Headteacher Awards earlier today:  

Mercury – Charlie L for great attitudes and efforts to all learning and tasks.  

Venus – Hugo for being caring and considerate to others. 

Earth – Samuel CH for super efforts to consider alternative view points during our debate. 

Well done.  

Mars – Kamila for her determination to do her best in every lesson. 

Jupiter – Bea H super efforts to improve her work and writing. 

Saturn – The whole class for super attitudes, resilience and kindness on residential. 

Neptune – The whole class for fantastic determination, support and consideration on 

residential. 

TEAM POINTS – Congratulations to Team Foss for winning last week. Over this half term the 
winning team Is Wharfe and their prize is a non-uniform day on Thursday.  
 
RESIDENTIAL – I would like to say a huge thank you to all of the children for such a fab 
residential last week. The children were so well behaved, polite and supportive of each 
other. We took part in some super activities and had lots of fun, the children encouraged 
each other to try new things and also showed super team work skills. We look forward to 
sharing the photos and some memories with you at the Year 5/6 Parents Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 24th February at 9am.  
 
Thank you also to both the staff who joined us on residential and those who remained at 
school. Organising and leading residential trips takes a lot of planning and time to ensure it 
runs smoothly both on the trip and also ensuring classes and duties are covered back at 
school. We are very fortunate to have a staff team who work together to make these events 
work so well, thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
NSPCC Number Day 

 
 
Well done to all the children in school on Friday who 'Dressed Up for Digits' and helped to 
make Number Day a success! Every class enjoyed their number activities and it was brilliant 
to see so many creative outfits. So far we have raised over £180 for the NSPCC! The Just Giving 
page is still open so please donate if you haven't already.  
https://www.justgiving.com/page/escrick-school-number-day-
2025?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL 

 

Escrick School's Number Day fundraiser for 
NSPCC 
Help Escrick Primary School raise money to 
support NSPCC 
www.justgiving.com 

 
Thank you for your support, Miss Winfield and the staff team.  
 
Diary Dates: 
 
School finishes this Thursday and we return on Monday 24th February 
 
Year 5/6 Celebration Assembly for Parents – Monday 24th February at 9am 
 

Wishing you a wonderful half term, enjoy the rest! 

Miss Emma E Miller 

‘Every person is an individual and also part of a community’ 

1 Corinthians 12:12-27 

Safeguarding children – if you have any concerns for the welfare of a child please contact 

Miss Miller or Mr Broxup (if in school hours) or alternatively the NYCC safeguarding team 

can be contacted via this link https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried- 

about-a-child/ 

Respecting staff – our staff are dedicated professionals. We will not accept any abuse 

towards our staff 
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